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Enclosure 11 

REPORT TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
April 23, 2019 

 
Deb Crawford, Director of Education 

 

 
SUBJECT:  Policy Approval – Sec. D Policy – Mandatory Religious Education Courses 
 
PREPARED BY: James Duff, Executive Manager – Human Resource Services 

 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 

On March 26, 2019 Sec. D Policy – Mandatory Religious Education Courses was brought before 

the Policy Review Committee for review. 

 

This revised policy is now being brought to the Board of Trustees for approval. 

 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report:  Policy Approval – Sec. 

D Policy – Mandatory Religious Education Courses, for information. 

 

That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board approve Sec. D Policy – Mandatory 

Religious Education Courses, effective April 23, 2019. 

 

 


